
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 24th September 2021 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please read the important information below, if you need any support 

with any of this please let us know. 

Mrs Barnett– rab@queensgateprimary.co.uk 

Miss Jenkins– rsj@queensgateprimary.co.uk 

Bug Club 

 

We have noticed that very few 

children have accessed Bug 

Club at home.  Children who regularly 

use Bug Club will receive stickers for  

their chart.  Bug Club is a fantastic  

resource that is very expensive for the 

school.  If you don’t use it….we will lose 

it! 

Forest School  

 

For a Forest School session your 

child will not need to wear their 

school uniform.  We would like the  

children to come to school wearing 

clothes that are suitable for the 

weather.  A tracksuit and welly 

boots would be perfect.  Please 

check the list below for your child’s 

name.   

 

 
Letters and Sounds 

We have noticed that some of the  

objects for Phonics shared on Tapestry 

are not the correct sound.  Please don’t 

panic about this!  You could start the 

conversation with your child with 

“what can you see in this room that 

starts with the sound g/o/c/k?”  Here 

are the sounds for next week... 

  

 

 

Top Tips… 

 

o for orange 

 

o for onion 

 

c for cat 

 

c for chocolate 

 

Monday 27th  

September  

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Thursday 30th 

September 

Mrs Barnett’s Class 

Bella-Louise 

Nana Kojo 

Sophie 

Harry D 

Dèva-Mae 

Elijah 

Lena 

Charlie F 

Paisley 

Riley 

Jesse 

Casey 

Figgy 

Harry H 

Rory 

 

Arthur 

William 

Kendall 

Freddie 

Pippa 

Daisy 

Mia 

Teddy 

Poppy 

Levi 

Gracie-Mai 

Harvey 

Caleb 

Jamie 


